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As we approach the end of the week it is time to look back at what all our pupils have 

achieved this week. I know all our teachers have been really impressed with how hard 

everyone is working in school.  We celebrated these achievements in our Merit Assembly by 

Zoom this morning, a great way to round off our busy week. 

 

 All our junior forms have completed an autumn team building day and we have received 

excellent feedback from the pupils taking part.  It really does seem that they thoroughly 

enjoyed the day, despite the challenging weather for some.  Jack Cummings, who delivered 

the team building days, was very complimentary about how engaged and polite all our 

pupils were throughout the days.  I am sure we will be looking to do more of these in the 

future. 

 

 
   

 As we move forward, it is clear that we will continue to face some restrictions as a result 

of Government guidance related to Coronavirus. I would like to assure you that we are 

continually reviewing current restrictions and will keep you informed of any changes that 

have to be implemented.  Currently, we are still not permitted to allow any parents in to 

school, whilst I appreciate this can seem very restrictive; this is how we ensure our school 

community is safe.  I would like to thank everyone for adhering to these rules. 

 

Have a great weekend everyone 

 

Best wishes to you all from Mr N Saunders and all the staff. 
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Monday 

 

Tuesday 

 

 

Wednesday 

 

Thursday 

 

 

Friday 

Pizza 

 

Vegetable Batons 

Coleslaw 

 

Sponge Cake 

Spaghetti 

Bolognaise/Quorn  

 

Fruit Crumble & 

Custard 

Sausages/Linda 

McCartney 

Sausages 

 

Potatoes, peas 

 

Fruity Cheesecake 

 

Chicken 

Curry/Quorn 

 

Rice/Naan Bread 

 

Fruity Jelly 

Fish Fingers 

 

Oven Chips 

 

Beans 

 

Homemade 

Cookies 

 

 

Driving & Parking around school  

 

Unfortunately, we have had several complaints from local residents this week, some of 

which have been blocked in their own drive by parents dropping off and/or picking pupils 

up from school.  There have also been complaints of parents parking dangerously close to 

the roundabout and an incident of a car travelling along the narrow road directly behind 

school.  

Please be considerate when you are parking and/or driving around school. Our main 

concern is the safety of all our pupils and maintaining excellent community links with our 

local residents. 

 

Uniform  

 

When we return after the half term break, all pupils will need to come to school in their full 

winter uniform, including a school jumper/cardigan and duffle coats.   

 

If you feel that you would like some more time to wash jumpers/cardigans, please alternate 

this with the school fleece.  Pupils will not be permitted to wear their own hoodies/jumpers 

in school. 

The waterproof jacket is not part of our winter uniform; this is for games sessions/outdoor 

days and visits purposes only. 

 

 

 


